

November 15, 2004

Dr. James Veitenheimer Keller ISD 350 Keller Pkwy Keller, Texas 76248-2249

Dear Dr. Veitenheimer:

Every association relies on the collective strength of its members to succeed. The Texas Association of School Boards (TASB) is blessed to represent an incredible group of education leaders who truly care about their schools and communities. And while we realize that districts today face many challenges, our united voice for public education will keep the focus on what is best for our childrens' future.

Service to local schools and the millions of students in their care is the cornerstone of all Association activities, and I want to express my sincere appreciation for your districts' continued commitment to TASB. With the start of the regular legislative session, your vigilance will never be more crucial.

Serving as advocates for our members is TASBs' number-one priority. With your boards' involvement and participation in TASB, we can be most effective in achieving our goals. To that end, we hope you will renew your membership in TASB for 2005.

In 2004, your district participated in the following TASB programs:

BoardBook Legal Assistance Fund Policy On Line Property Appraisal Human Resource Services Lone Star Investment Pool Policy Service School Board Advocacy Network Enclosed is a brochure detailing the Association's major programs and services, along with your district's invoice for TASB annual dues. If you need more information about any of these programs, visit our Web Site at www.tasb.org, or call Mary Ann Briley at 800-580-8272, extension 3594. The December *Texas Lone Star* will also feature highlights of the years' activities.

Working together, we can champion the goal of excellence for students on every campus across this great state. On behalf of the TASB Board and staff, I extend my best wishes for the coming new year and thank you for your steadfast dedication to our public schools.

Sincerely,

James B. Crow

Executive Director

Enclosures

cc: Richard Walker, Board President



TEXAS ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOL BOARDS

P.O. Box 400

Austin, Texas 78767-0400

512-467-0222, 800-580-8272

PAGE NUMBER -DATE 11/09/04 COST CENTER -499 P.O. NUMBER -CUSTOMER 220907 INVOICE 236815

INVOICE

TASB ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP

DR. JAMES R. VEITENHEIMER KELLER ISD 350 KELLER PKWY KELLER TX 76248

NOTES:

TERMS DUE DATE

ANNUAL 01/31/05

DESCRIPTION

AMOUNT

2005 TASB MEMBERSHIP DUES

11,000.00

THE 2005 TASB MEMBERSHIP DUES FOR SCHOOL DISTRICTS ARE BASED ON THE 2003-04 OPERATING BUDGET, LESS DEBT SERVICE AND CAPITAL OUTLAY, MULTIPLIED BY A FACTOR OF 0.0002 (\$800 MINIMUM, \$11,000 MAXIMUM). IF YOUR DISTRICT SERVES AS A FISCAL AGENT FOR A CO-OP, SUBTRACT THE CO-OP'S BUDGET AND RECALCULATE THE DUES ON THE INVOICE BELOW. THE BUDGET FIGURE USED TO CALCULATE YOUR DISTRICT'S DUES IS \$120,121,154.00

PLEASE REMIT TO: TASB

PO BOX 4346 DEPT. 883 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77210-4346 AMOUNT DUE

11,000.00
